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Face to Face Appointments

The Bureau will be admitting clients for appointments
in the near future; in preparation of this, appointments
will now be in 90 minute slots giving plenty of time for
rooms to be sanitised after each client, further to this,
appointment times have also been staggered to ensure
clients are not gathering outside. Currently each
adviser has their own individual calendar, this has now
been supplemented with a Bureau calendar that
provides up-to-date availability of the interview rooms
that are suitable for face-to-face appointments.

With this new system in place ERCAB will soon be able
to provide vital face-to-face help for those most in
need of our assistance.
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ASAP 10 Year Anniversary

East Renfrewshire Citizens Advice Bureau is this week celebrating the
10th anniversary of a special project which delivers vital advice and
support to people who have served in the armed forces. The Armed
Service Advice Project (ASAP) was set up in 2010 and is run across
Scotland by the Citizens Advice network. This week the service
announced it had helped a total of 15,950 clients nationally over the
decade, and had delivered for them a total of £17.6 million gain in
welfare benefits, wages and grants. The local ASAP service, one of the
original areas, helped 1076 of those, and delivered £2,216,160 of the
total gain.

All at ERCAB would like to thank Mark Oswald our ASAP adviser for the
last 3 years who is leaving us to take up his traineeship. Mark has done
an excellent job and had some outstanding results for his clients. This
was recently acknowledged by one of our partner organisations:

Dear Mark,

Firstly, thanks for letting me know of your move — | hope it is well
deserved advancement or at least a move into something that suits your
career/personal needs! | have worked with a number of your
predecessors and colleagues in other areas and hugely appreciate the
work that ASAP does. | know your efforts are not always
recognised/appreciated by the beneficiaries but from my own
experience, ASAP’s input can be life changing. Thank you very much for
your personal efforts supporting the veterans | have referred in your
direction and for your support to me and SBMC along the way.

Rosie Caulfield will take up ASAP post as of 1 September.



https://www.mygov.scot/best-start-grant-best-start-foods/
https://twitter.com/EastAdvice
https://www.facebook.com/East-Renfrewshire-CAB-633541343714686

